FEDERATION OF EUROPEAN GOLF GREENKEEPERS ASSOCIATIONS

SAVE THE DATE

For the next FEGGA Summit 4th October 2021,
kick off at 14.00hrs CEST

e Update by the FEGGA Education working group.

* FEGGA Scholarship Programme - Michel Van Uffelen
(FEGGA student from Belgium) shares his recent
experiences whilst participating on the programme.

e Focusing on the future - Being Motivated for the Months
ahead and achieving good results through positive
planning of events - Bob Randquist, GCSAA Chief Operating
Officer.

¢ A focus on what Events are being planned over the coming
months.

e Introduce our thinking about a FEGGA Conference in
February 2022.
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